
Sent: 24/11/2023 12:55:12 PM
Subject: Attn. DA Admin re DA2023/1527

To the Assessing Officer,
In regard to my submission for DA 2023/1527 , a new development at 187 Riverview Rd, Avalon Beach, I would like to submit the
following diagrams to clarify issues raised for my neighbouring property at 185 Riverview Rd.

I ask that you view these diagrams in conjunction with my submitted requests for amendments to the plans, taking particular
notice of the far greater height of the offending windows thus their unimpeded view into my private spaces.
Sincerely,
Michele Petrie














